

March 2022

Dear parents/carers,

As part of our learning about Climate Action, Year 6 have planned a book sale for Thursday 31st March. This will take place during the school day.

We are asking that each child brings in up to 5 books, that are in good condition but are finished with, so that other members of the class can buy them and enjoy them. These will then be displayed in the classroom on Thursday afternoon for other class members to buy, at a cost of 20p per book. (Proceeds will go to RSPB, to support its work in protecting local wildlife and habitats)

Please can donated books be brought in on Monday 28th March, Tuesday 29th March and Wednesday 30th March. Each child is requested to bring in £1 on Thursday 31st March, to either purchase books or give as a donation to RSPB.

We are really hopeful that this event will be a positive contribution towards our Global Goal of Climate Action, and thank you in advance for supporting your children as they try to make a difference. Please ask if you have any questions,

Kind regards,

Year 6 Team.

































stered Office: 75 Westminster Bridge Road London SE1 7HS

Principal - Mrs Jo Poplett